Stafford Heights State School



95 Redwood Street (PO Box 5798) Stafford Heights 4053

Phone: 3621 2333 Fax: 3621 2300 ECDP: 3621 2366

Email: staffordheightspandc@gmail.com



3 February

DONATIONS WANTED

Dear Families and Community Members,

As you know, our OSHC is now up and running and we are hoping to expand our capacity. To provide a range of activities for an increase in numbers, we would be most grateful to receive further donations of resources including arts and crafts materials, books and games suitable for a range of ages between 5 and 12.

Donations may be new or second-hand in good and clean condition. If you would like to donate, please take items to our OSHC room located at the end of B Block or leave them at the office.

Thank-you in advance for your support and generosity,

Sue

Sue Pearn

P&C Association - President

Possible items could include:

Board games

Dolls & accessories

Colouring In books

Crossword/ Word search activity books

Puzzles

Blocks

Fabric material/scraps, ribbons etc

Coloured paper/card

Books